From: Anthony Dove

Sent: 15 November 2021 12:56
To: Local Plan

Subject: Local Plan

Dear Sirs,

| refer to a letter from the owner of dated 14 November 2021 relating to the proposals
for dealing with congestion at the Cat and Lion junction. | support fully the comments made in that letter.
Further, the proposed new road would have a devastating effect on the attractive rural landscape of the main
gateway to the town from the south.

Yours faithfully

Anthony Dove

Sent from my iPad





